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The Reach Code bill (SB 1518) would allow Oregon cities to opt into stronger energy 

efficiency building standards within their jurisdictions. This bill would pave the way for 

climate action in the building sector, reducing climate and air pollution and increasing 

livability in cites that opt into the stronger standards. It is clear that our cities are 

where real change will occur as we all adapt to the realities of rapid environmental 

changes, and the building sector has a significant role to play. 


